
Update February 7, 2025 

Following a cyber security incident in early December 2024, Pembina Trails School Division 
has received a report that some files related to the division are available on a part of the 
web that cannot be easily accessed by the general public using traditional web browsers. 

The division is reviewing the files and will notify individuals as appropriate. Current and 
former staff and students were previously notified of the incident and credit monitoring was 
offered to current and former staff whose financial information may have been accessed. 

 


